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May, 2018 

 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
Thank you for using YMC products. 

 
This note is to inform you the change of the product names of BioPro series, ion 
exchange media/columns. Please see the list of the product below. There will be no 
change in specification and performance of the products.  
We will make further effort in providing products and services to meet your expectations.  
We appreciate your continued support. 

 
 

Product Names to Be Changed 
 
 

 Current name New name 

Columns YMC-BioPro QA-F BioPro IEX QF 

Columns YMC-BioPro SP-F BioPro IEX SF 

Columns YMC-BioPro QA BioPro IEX QA 

Columns YMC-BioPro SP BioPro IEX SP 

Media BioPro Q BioPro IEX Q 

Media BioPro S BioPro IEX S 

Media BioPro SmartSep Q BioPro IEX SmartSep Q 

Media BioPro SmartSep S BioPro IEX SmartSep S 

*These changes are effective for the products manufactured on July 1, 2018 and beyond. 
*Product numbers remain the same. 
 

 

 


